December 19, 2013

Peter Beaudry
City of Kennewick ‘ Facility Name: Kennewick City Potw
PO Box 6108 Location: 416 N Kingwood Ave
Kennewick, WA 99336 0108 Kennewick, WA County: Benton
RE: Conditional No Exposure Exemption - Granted

CNE Number CNE126460
Dear Peter Beaudry:

You applied for Conditional No Exposure (CNE) Exemption on June 24, 2013.

A Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) inspector has determined that your site is
eligible for CNE Exemption. Ecology has granted your CNE Exemption.

If there is a change at the facility that results in the exposure of industrial activities or materials
to stormwater, you are required to immediately apply for and obtain a permit (Industrial
Stormwater General Permit Special Condition S1.F.1.d). Ecology may also conduct a site visit
in the foture to verify that pollutants are not exposed to stormwater at your site.

Federal regulations require you to reapply for CNE Exemption once every five years. Ecology
plans to notify you when it is time to reapply, so please fet us know if your contact information
changes.

If you have questions about this decision, please contact Ray Latham of Ecology’s Central
Regional Office in Yakima at ray.latham@ecy.wa.gov, or (509) 575-2807.

Sincerely,

sl /%M

Bill Moore, P.E., Manager
Program Development Services Section
Water Quality Program

cc: Regional Inspector



